
 

 

 
Chicago Association of Law Libraries  

A Chapter of the American Association of Law Libraries  
Photo Release  

 
As a member of the Chicago Association of Law Libraries, you may be photographed when attending 
CALL-sponsored events, such as meetings, programs, etc.  
 
CALL Communications 
 
These photographs may be used in various CALL communications, including the chapterôs 
newsletter and website. Please sign the appropriate space below to designate your preference for 
the use of these images:  
 
I, ______________________________________ (please print name), grant permission for CALL 
to use my photograph, including identifying name, in CALL communications media.  
Date: _____________________ Signature ______________________________  
 

OR 
 
I, _____________________________________ (please print name), DO NOT grant permission 
for CALL to use my photograph, including identifying name, in CALL communications media.  
Date: _____________________ Signature ______________________________  
 
 
CALL Social Networking Media 
 
These photographs may also be posted to CALL social networking sites, such as Facebook or 
LinkedIn.  Please sign the appropriate space below to designate your preference for the use of 
these images: 
 
I, ______________________________________ (please print name), grant permission for CALL 
to use my photograph, including identifying name, in CALL social networking media.  
Date: _____________________ Signature ______________________________  
 

OR 
 
I, _____________________________________ (please print name), DO NOT grant permission 
for CALL to use my photograph, including identifying name, in CALL social networking media.  
Date: _____________________ Signature ______________________________  
 
 
 
Please return this form to: Chicago Association of Law Libraries P.O. Box 1767 Chicago, IL 60690 
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